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From: Jim Canady” 1&"’

-~
To: West, Garmon
Date: 12/10/04 2:14PM
Subject: Followup on Security Officer Complaint to POGO

Garmon, | spoke with John White of Region | regarding the complaints made to POGO by Beaver Valley
and Millstone security officers about working too many hours. John informed me that the Region held a
conversation with Mr., Peter Stockton of POGO on yesterday and was told that POGO does not curreritly
have enough information to consider the complaint an allegation. POGO plans to have further
conversations with its sources at the utilities to obtain additional information. The Region expects to
receive a followup call from Mr. Stockton next week.

The Region also contacted the licensees and was informed by the licensees that an audit of the security
force working hours was performed with no indications of irregularities. The licensee is continuing to
follow the issue and promised to call the Region next week to provide followup information.

The Region will continue to follow the issue and will provide information as it becomes available.

THE ABOVE INFORMATION WAS VERBALLY PASSED ON TO DAN DORMAN.

James A. Canady, lll, Program Manager
Licensee Personnel Security Section
DNS/NSIR
301-415-6105 4?/
7
CC: Baxter, Brad; Burrell, Michael; Collins, Chiquita; DiPalo, Anthony; Hase, Douglas;
McCune, Timothy; Sapountzis, Alexander



